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Dear Sisters, Brothers and Siblings, 
 

As the central region airport screener representational vote drew to a close on Friday, 
March 15, 2024, the will of the members was clear and a change was desired. 
 

The result was disappointing, as we hoped to continue building on past successes 
and working with the membership to make the necessary changes. This has been a 
learning experience for the IAM and one from which many lessons can be drawn. 
Ultimately, we respect the will of the membership and the outcome of a democratic 
process.  
 

Please know, that we remain supporters of your fight for better working conditions, 
respect in the workplace and ensuring Screening Officers receive deserved 
recognition for your part in making travel safe.  
 

I want to thank all of those who showed steadfast support for the IAM and who worked 
tirelessly to help throughout the raid. Your efforts, big or small, have not gone 
unnoticed and unappreciated. 
 

On behalf of the Grand Lodge and District Lodge 140, I extend the organization’s deep 
gratitude for your efforts.  
 

Despite the disappointing outcome of the vote, we wish all Screening Officers in YYZ 
the best of luck in the future.  
 

Fraternally yours, 

 
Dave Flowers 
President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
 
 

 


